
                Contact Information 
                Neighborhood Council: Atwater Village Neighborhood Council 
                Name: Sergio Lambarri 
                Phone Number: 
                Email: sergio@atwatervillage.org 
                Date of NC Board Action: 12/11/2014 
                Type of NC Board Action: Against 
 
                Impact Information 
                Date: 02/06/2015 
                Update to a Previous Input: Yes 
                Directed To: City Council and Committees 
                Council File Number: 14-1500 
                Agenda Date: 
                Item Number: 
                Brief Summary: The Atwater Village Neighborhood Council requests that the following 
Community Impact Statement requesting a postponement of City Council decision regarding the 
Greek Theater management operations be added to Council File 14-1500. 
 
                Additional Information: The AVNC supports a postponement to the selection of a 
management operator for the Greek Theater Management in Griffith Park. We do not believe 
that a proper community outreach program was implemented and that the selection process 
was flawed. We respectfully request that the City Council hold off any final decision so that this 
community can research and hear stakeholder concerns regarding the perspective operators 
Nederlander/AEG & Live Nation. 
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December 11, 2014 

 

Council File 14-1500 

Honorable City Council 

c/o Office of the City Clerk 

Los Angeles City Hall 

200 North Spring Street, Room 395 

Los Angeles, CA. 90012 

 

The Atwater Village Neighborhood Council requests that the following Community Impact 

Statement requesting a postponement of City Council decision regarding the Greek Theater 

management operations be added to Council File 14-1500.  
 
 

COMMUNITY IMPACT STATEMENT 

The Atwater Village Neighborhood Council supports a postponement to the selection of a 

management operator for the Greek Theater Concession / Operation and Management in Griffith 

Park. We do not believe that a proper community outreach program was implemented and that the 

selection process was flawed. We respectfully request that the City Council hold until January 15, 

2015 any final decision so that this community can research and hear stakeholder concerns 

regarding the perspective operators Nederlander/AEG and Live Nation. 

 

 

This Community Impact Statement is based on the action taken at the regularly scheduled Board of 

Governors meeting on December 11, 2014; the Atwater Village Neighborhood Council has 

adopted the following motion by a vote of 15 yes’s, 0 no’s, 0 abstention’s, and has directed that 

this Community Impact Statement be filed with the City Clerk’s office reflecting its position. 

 

Motion by Sergio Lambarri: “I move that the AVNC support a Community Impact Statement 

requesting a delay on finalizing any Greek Theater management operator until January 15, 2015 at 

the earliest.” 

 

 

Seconded by – Alex Ventura

 

 


